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Golden Book  
 

Class 1  
Leighton & Orion 

Class 2 
Tobias & Harlen 

Class 3 
Robert & Ellison 

Class 4 
Jensen & Glory 

Class 5 
Hollie & Laura 

Class 6 
Oscar & Parvathy 

Nursery 
Noah & Noah 

 

Readers  

of the Week 
 

Class 1 
Ethan 

Class 2 
Aadvik 

Class 3 
Lilia 

Class 4 
Leo 

Class 5 
Rocco 

Class 6 
Willow-Rose 

 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 28th March 2025 

Our three ducklings have grown very fast this week and it won’t 
be long before they are too big for us to keep in school. Everyone 
(children and staff) are fascinated watching them and marvelling at 
how quickly they have changed over the last 2 1/2 weeks.  
 

Next Monday along with the junior school we are holding another ‘Library Takeover’ at 
Donnington Library. It is a great opportunity for children to visit the library and sign 
up for a free library card, so that they can borrow books to read at home. We look 
forward to seeing lots of people there.  

Please make sure you contact the office 

(email donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk or 

call 386640) if your child is absent from 

school or nursery. It is really 

important that we know why 

your child is absent.  

Next week’s word…. 

immediately 

Attendance 
Whole School - 90.07% 
Class 1 - 98.89% 
Class 2 - 91.76% 
Class 3 - 90.14% 
Class 4 - 90.51% 
Class 5 - 88.89% 
Class 6 - 81.90% 
 

Lates = 7 

Lost Learning =   

47 minutes 

Early Bird = Class 4 & 5 

Breakfast Club 
7:45 - 8:40    

£2 per day 
Please come to the 
main reception door 
for Breakfast Club. 

Friday  

8:30 - 11:30  

in the 
Children’s 
Centre  

PE in school 
Children in school must wear 

school uniform everyday and have 
their PE kit in school all week. 

 

Reception - Monday & Wednesday 
 

Year 1 - Tuesday & Wednesday 
 

Year 2 - Wednesday & Friday 
 

PE Kit - plain white t-shirt, 

navy / black shorts, trainers / 

plimsolls. 

Easter Hat Parade - Thursday 10th April 
Following a vote, the children have chosen to have 
an Easter Hat competition. Everyone in school and 

nursery is encouraged to get busy at home and create an 
Easter bonnet or hat. You can be as creative as you like! 

There are lots of ideas online, ways to use things you already 
have at home and cheap craft items available in shops.  

You could use a cap, an old hat or even a paper 
plate. Bring your creation to school or nursery on 
Thursday 10th April. Everyone is welcome to the 

parade to see the amazing Easter creations!  

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fdata_images%2F598578.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fclipart-library.com%2Fgerm-cliparts.html&docid=t296fZrZlArCwM&tbnid=qigimvP4B6J96M%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiPh_3KgvffAhWTShUIHQuIBf0QMwhcKAow

